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Hello, my name is Hunter Burge, and as a lifelong rider here in Oregon I support this 

bill.  

I am upset by how similar bills have been shot down in the past by our governor after 

giving support for such a bill after being approved by the appointed safety committee. 

While I did not vote for our past governor, or current one, I hope that the Senate will 

find it in their hearts to really dig into the safety aspect of this bill, as well as the 

positive effects it will have on our road networks, particularly in congested portions of 

our state. 

I know I speak not only for myself, but for many other motorcyclists who may not 

write in when I say we're not looking for California's level of lane splitting on open 

highways. 

We simply want the legal support to keep ourselves safe in bumper to bumper traffic 

with an ever increasingly distracted population of drivers. 

Having our governments support for not only keeping us safe, but lowering 

congestion, reducing emissions, and giving people more time with their families and 

spending less time in their vehicles for everyone.  

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter, and God Bless. 


